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Minutes from 1/26/22

Destination Groton Committee meeting 1/26 6pm

Members in Attendance via Zoom at start of meeting: 

Julie Platt, Jeff Gordon, Greg Sheldon, Mairi Elliott

Mark Haddad opened the meeting at 6pm

First order of business: approve minutes from previous meeting 

All approved

Joni Parker-Roach joined meeting

Next order of business: 

Go over agenda points

Greg Sheldon reiterates that engaging all stakeholders is at the top of our priority list and targeting public forums in the Spring should be at the top of our list.

Next priority is setting up Advisory Committee- Suggests reaching out to Nashoba Chamber of Commerce, pointing to getting help locating and applying for grants

Next priority is to set up strategic marketing plan with the emphasis on being a multi-destination town

Jeff Gordon suggests that justifying an Economic development Specialist is a high priority 

Committee discussion on who and how to approach for the Advisory committee 

Thoughts on selecting 12-24 committees to focus on, or individually reaching out to each committee chair or putting a letter to the Editor in the Groton Herald were all discussed thoroughly. 

Ultimately decided on Greg Sheldon drafting a letter to all town committees and Council’s introducing them to our Charge and inviting them to cross reference that with theirs to see how we could eb of assistance to them. 

Marketing

Julie Platt brought discussion around a website and whether it should be independent or integrated into the Groton Visitor Site or the Town website. 

Joni Parker- Roach brought up the need for a  Facebook page for our committee where we could ask the public questions like “ what would you like to see Downtown"

Mairi Elliott agreed with this idea but thought we might want to wait to have more of an organized roll out before we start bringing in the public

Discussed multiple short videos and what the content might be to nest highlight the town

Names of people who could help were discussed

Committee discussed many names of people to be reached out to regarding content for website and videos as well as grant seeking advice and important people to talk with in other successful destination towns.

Initiatives discussed to work towards:

More parking, public bathrooms, MBTA shuttles, Signage (historic and directional), burying powerlines on Main St. 

Greg Sheldon brought up the idea of a Native American monument at Surrenden Farms 

Historical Map of homes and Town

Compiling vacancy list of open business space 

Chess tables Downtown

More annual events – discussed Sidewalk art crawl, citizens ball

Television opportunities -Chronicle, New England Living, Nashoba Living

Next priority discussed:

Finance- create a business model, search marketing grants, search funding for Town employee Economic Development position

Reach to Partners who can help with funding- Chamber of commerce, MA cultural Council, Mass works, Freedom’s way matching grant, regional partners

Next meeting points:

Set long and short-term goals

At 9pm Joni Parker- Roach made a motion to adjourn the meeting

Jeff Gordon seconded 
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